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
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newsletter and see what may impact your student life at Concordia. 
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The Alberta & North Chapter of the International Personnel 
Management Association – Canada will be making a short 
presentation at Concordia on Wednesday, November 24th at 
12:30pm.  
 

    Provides opportunities for its members to excel 
    Provides top quality training and development opportune ties 
    Organizes and host first – class conferences and seminars 
   Works with academic institutes providing human resource       
 educational programs 
    Provides current and timely information to members through 
 journals, newsletters, etc.  
   In co-operation with local chapters, manages its business  
 affairs and members services through a permanent Secretariat 
 

 
 
      Brought to you be the CBA 
 
 



   

 

Mission Trip Silent Auction 
Nov 24&25 
11 am– 4pm  

IN TEGLER  
Bid on many handmade items and so 

much more!  

Come Browse!  



   

 

 
 
  

 

Graduation Photos!  
It is Round 1 for the Graduation Photos! The first session of Pho-

tos will take place November 24-26 in HA 113. Any graduate can 

sign up for pictures during this time, but there will be other dates 

in the second semester as well. There is limited space so please 

sign up ASAP!! 

Where do you sign up? Go to Student and Enrollment Services 

and ask for the 'Graduation Photo Sign Up sheet' and you will be 

able to choose your time! The cost is $25 (paid at the time of your 

sitting) for 10 proofs.  

Please remember to BE ON TIME to your appointment. 

If you have any questions, please email 

grad@student.concordia.ab.ca. 

 

Thank you. 

2011 Graduation 

 Convocation  
will be held on  

Saturday, May 7 

 

(Instead of May 14 as previously advertised). 

mailto:grad@student.concordia.ab.ca


   

 

Edmonton Women’s Opportunity Award from  

Soroptimist International 

 
Soroptimist International is an organization of business and pro-
fessional women seeking to help other women.  The Women’s 
Opportunity Awards aid women who have faced economic and 
personal hardships, and are seeking to gain additional skills, 
training and education.  The program helps women who serve 
as the primary wage earners for their families to enter or return 
to the work force, or to improve their employment status. 
If you feel that you may be eligible for this award, contact Meta 
Flemke, Awards Chair, at 780-427-6527 or 780-436-9395, to re-
quest an application form.   DEADLINE:  December 15, 2010. 

Terry Fox Humanitarian Award Program 

 
The Terry Fox Humanitarian Award Program 
($7,000 per year for a maximum of four 
years) was established in 1982 to encourage 
the benevolence of young Canadians and to 
recognize humanitarian volunteer work.  
There is no set discipline students must study 
in order to receive the award, but they must 
continuously demonstrate a strong perform-
ance in academics, athletics and volunteer-
ism. 
The deadline for this prestigious awards program is February 1, 
2011.  The program is open to students currently studying to-
wards their first university degree.  Visit the program’s website 
at www.terryfoxawards.ca for an application form. 

http://www.terryfoxawards.ca


   

 

     
The Peter Elzinga Family Foundation 

Scholarships 
The Peter Elzinga Family Foundation was es-

tablished for the purpose of awarding Educa-
tional Scholarships which are intended to pro-

mote the advancement of education and to 
provide an incentive and means for anyone to 

continue learning. 
On a yearly basis the Foundation awards one 

(1) to five (5) scholarships ranging in value 

from $600 to $2,000. 
Scholarships are available to residents of Al-

berta who are currently students and to those 
residents who are returning to school to fur-

ther their education. 
Awards are granted on the basis of financial 

need, community involvement, and leadership 
skills with the intent to encourage the pursuit 

of further education.  

The deadline to apply:  June 1, 2011.   Visit 
www.peterelzinga.com  
 

http://www.peterelzinga.com


   

 

 

               New Course Available for All Students 

 

Spice up your winter schedule with Management 430! A course 

designed for  students from any faculty.  The course takes a re-

vealing look at social media (facebook, twitter, youtube, etc.) 

Prerequisite negotiable. Finally a class where you don't have to 

sneak your social media addiction:) 

 

Contact:         Mark Loo at mark.loo@concordia.ab.ca  

 

If you currently do not have the prerequisite please pick up pre-

requisite exemption form from the registers office and discuss it 

further with the professor.  

Thank you :) 

GTC NEWS 

 

    One Acts-December 3rd, 4th, 5th  

   We are looking for helpers for set changes and ticket 

sales. Carla and Laura are also looking for help for 

set changes because they are doing a full length play 

for One Acts .If you are interested in helping please 

text or call Sarah at 780.668.1812 

 

   Improv Mondays! 

   4:30 pm in the Auditorium 

    Contact Joshua 

jrivera@student.concordia.ab.ca 

mailto:mark.loo@concordia.ab.ca


   

 



   

 

 

CSA Clubs and Associations  
  
Concordia Aboriginal Students' Association           casa@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Concordia Business Association                                cba@student.concordia.ab.ca 

  
Church Vocation Alliance                       churchvocation@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Education After-Degree Students' Association       eadsa@student.concordia.ab.ca 

    
Environment Health Students' Association              ehsa@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Education Undergrad Society                                     eus@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Hockey Fan Club                                                        hfc@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Loveglobal                                                      loveglobal@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Model UN Club                                                  modelun@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Psychology Students' Council                                     psc@student.concordia.ab.ca  

  
Philosophy Club (The Peripatetics)               phylosophy@student.concordia.ab.ca 

  

Intramural Club                                         intramuralclub@student.concordia.ab.ca 

 

Science Club                                                  scienceclub@student.concordia.ab.ca 

 

  
  

 

mailto:intramuralclub@student.concordia.ab.ca
mailto:scienceclub@student.concordia.ab.ca

